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The IAASB’s Quality Management Covering Explanatory 

Memorandum 
FAR, the institute for the Accountancy Profession in Sweden, is responding to the IAASB’s invitation 

to comment on the Quality Management Covering Explanatory Memorandum. FAR welcomes the 

initiative to review the quality management standards.  

In general, FAR supports the response submitted by the Nordic Federation of Public Accountants and 

FAR therefore refers to this response. 
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